

Dear Gideon

Thank you for consulting TfL on this application, copy attached.

Having assessed the proposals, I can confirm that TfL has no comments to make on this planning application. Please contact me if you consider that there are any strategic as opposed to local transport issues raised by this case.

Contacting TfL Spatial Planning

I would be grateful if you help arrange to discontinue addressing consultations to our Windsor House address and send all consultations by email to: SpatialPlanning@tfl.gov.uk If postage is necessary our postal address is as below.

Thanks and regards,

TfL Spatial Planning

Andrew Thynne Planning Technician | City Planning

Phone: 020 3054 7289 (auto 87289) 9th Floor, 5 Endeavour Square, Stratford, London E20 1JN

Email: andrew.thynne@tfl.gov.uk



hold about you and residents.

The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately at postmaster@tfl.gov.uk and remove it from your system. If received in error, please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its content. Transport for London excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the contents of this email and any attached files.

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at 55 Broadway, London, SW1H 0DB. Further information about Transport for London?s subsidiary companies can be found on the following link: http://www.tfl.gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/

Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised to carry out their own virus check before opening any attachments, as TfL accepts no liability for any loss, or damage which may be caused by viruses.
